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Financial Report for the Year 2021-22 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and have been reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mrs Michelle Bowley.  Following approval of the accounts at this evening’s meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £15,221 compared to £23,521 in 2020-21
Cornwall Council provided a Covid Support Grant of £10,000 in 20-21 which we didn’t receive in 21-22.  One burial took place in 2021-22 (£200), whereas none took place the year before.  The precept increased by £573.
The payments this year totalled £14,885 compared to £12,480 in 2020-2021
General Admin costs increased by £691 this year.  £920 less was given in S137 payments.  £833 more was spent in the Playing Field.  Burial ground costs increased by £767. An extra £599 was spent in VAT.
The opening balance for the year was £26,412 and the closing balance is £26,748 giving a increase in the bank balance of £335 for 2021/22.
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

26 May 2022
